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Retirement Functions 

Hul’qumi’num Language 

Remember to set your clocks 
ahead one hour on Saturday, 
March 10 before bedtime.  
Daylight savings time begins at 
2am on Sunday, March 11. 

Planning a retirement event? 

Send the details to 

communications@sd68.bc.ca  

 Join friends & colleagues for a 

retirement celebration for 

Donna Flett on Thurs., April 

12 @ 3:30pm in the library at 

John Barsby. 

 Join CUPE members for a  

Retirement Celebration  on 

Sunday, May 27 at the 

Nanaimo Golf Club – 1 to 

4pm. 
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REPORT 

Current and past issues of  
NLPS News can be found   

at sd68.bc.ca 

            

CONTACT 
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At the Business 
Committee  

meeting March 7, 
the committee 

discussed the budget, 
school calendar, AFG 

and professional 
development.  

Full details are here. 

Business Report 

Each week we will share a Hul’qumi’num  
word with you.  

Uy’ kwunus’ I’ lumnumu – It is good  
to see you 

Do you need help saying it?   
Want to print it? 

To submit an item  
for NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 
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SERIES 

 

            Join colleagues for educational 
learning sessions held at NDSS 
(Thursdays), April 5 & 26 beginning 
@ 4pm.  The registration form and 
information is available here. 

Meet & Eat Series  

HOURS 
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DAC Hours 
The office at the DAC will be 

closed for spring break; 
reopening April 3. Facilities 
will remain open.  Payroll & 
benefit contact information 

can be found here.  
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